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Ferrum Crescent Limited
Rights Issue

The Directors of Ferrum Crescent Limited (“Ferrum”) are pleased to report that Northern Uranium
Limited (ASX: NTU), a company in which Ferrum holds 12,500,002 shares (or 12.26% of the
Company), has made an announcement in relation to the Rights Issue closing oversubscribed. A copy
of that announcement is appended.

For further information contact:

Ferrum Crescent Limited Ferrum Crescent Limited

Scott Huntly - Managing Director Adrian Griffin — Technical Director
T:+27 823212050 T:+6189477 3031

E: info@ferrumcrescent.com E: info@ferrumcrescent.com

For more information on the Company visit www.ferrumcrescent.com

Ferrum Crescent Limited ACN 097 532 137
LInit 1 135 Great Fastern Hinhwav Rivervale WA 6103 Australia



Northern Uranium Limited
ABN 61 119 966 353

Level 2, ¥ Havelock Street
West Perth WA 6005
uranium, PO Box 669

West Perth WA 6872

Telephone 08 9481 2344
Facsimile 08 9481 5929
Email info@northe muranium.com.au

www.northernuranium.com.au

8 April 2010

The Manager

Company Announcements
Australian Stock Exchange Limited
Level 10, 20 Bond Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

RIGHTS ISSUE CLOSES OVER SUBSCRIBED

Northern Uranium is pleased to announce that the Rights Issue announced on 25 February
2010 closed on 31 March 2010 oversubscribed. All shares offered under the rights issue
were taken up by existing shareholders, with a significant number of shareholders applying

for additional shares. The issue raised approximately $3.2 million before costs.

It is intended that the proceeds, less the expenses of the issue, will principally be used to fund
exploration of the Company’s 100%-owned Gardiner-Tanami Project, including drilling to
follow up last year’'s discoveries of uranium mineralisation, and for working capital. The
Company also plans to follow up the discoveries of high value heavy rare earths

mineralisation at the Browns Range Project just to the north of the Gardiner-Tanami project.

The holding statements for the new securities will be dispatched shortly.
Yours sincerely,

NORTHERN URANIUM LIMITED

George Bauk
Managing Director



